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From: Barry Coates <B.Coates@pharside.co.uk>

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Haley, Nikki; cnbcllca2; Candace; donnawatkinssalon828; Presidentceoboausa; 

deborah; jeffersonbluejayfestival; blackchairservices; catoe sally; LWHBOYKIN; 

amandalindke2; richardmiller42; james; mkdndd; w esternunion 73; www 

uniteddnation; human resources; pe3769; dlair; jpaynemysteryshopper101

Subject: 1

 

I suggest you have a look! http://romolo.pamelaeng.com/news 
I never would have thought it's possible!  

 

 
Barry Coates 

 

 


